
Greetings; 

 

Greater San Jose Area,  

“Working the Steps with Inmates,”  

is asking for your help. 
 

 We are in desperate need of “Sponsors” that are willing to work the 12 steps 

of Narcotics Anonymous with addicts that are incarcerated.  

 

 In helping us do so, we are asking if your area/region would be willing to 

make this information available to the members in your area/region. There are a 

couple of ways you can help us get this information out. 

 

 Post the attached flyer on your website 

 Make copies of the attached flyer and make them available at your events 

 Make copies of the attached flyer and get them to your GSR’s to take back 

to their meetings 

 

 If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact us, using the 

information on the flyer. 

 

 Thank you for helping us carry the message to the addict that cannot get to 

an outside meeting. 

 

 

   Greater San Jose Area, “Working the Steps with Inmates” 

        

         Lance  
          (WTSWI Correspondence Coordinator) 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 




